
Massive thanks to all those who very generously donated to our shoebox appeal. 

We joined forces with Catholic High this year and as you can see we did really 

well. Thank you also to Sarah Davies for your donation of empty shoeboxes you 

really saved the day! 

You have made a difference to someone who needs it. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


